
 
 

 

January, 2023 

Newsletter 
              

       
   

From the President’s Corner 
 

    I hope every one of you had a great holiday season, now it is time to get back to 
work and get things going for the 2023 year. We will start off with not having a banquet, 
instead we will install all the newly elected officers and have a nice meal. Our January 
18th meeting will be held at Messiah Lutheran Church on the corner of Summit and 
108th St. Social hour is 6:00pm dinner at 6:30pm and the meeting will start at 7:00pm. 
The dinner menu is lasagna, vegetarian lasagna and breadsticks provided by Libardo’s 
Catering. Our council person, Theresa Morris, will be our guest speaker. Looking 
forward to seeing all of you there and don’t forget to register by Monday, January 16th.  
   The Point Place/Shoreland Parade will be held on Saturday, June 3, 2023 at Noon. 
Our first planning meeting is February 6th at 6:00pm at the Point Place Library anyone 
who would like to help is invited. Looking forward to seeing you there. 
   Please Pray for Clem Cybulski during his illness. 
    
God Bless All of You 
Tom Stagner, President 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the volunteers who have played a role 

in the upgrades and improvements at Cullen Park since 2010.  There are too many to 

name individually but they all can take pride in the role they played in turning “a 

diamond in the rough to a jewel” of the Toledo parks system. It would not have 

happened without them. 

On the calendar is a permanent restroom slated to be completed in May.  The kiosk is 

in need of an upgrade which is in discussion. Any ideas and suggestions are welcome. 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  veestader@gmail.com 

Sending wishes to all that 2023 is filled with love, kindness, blessings and peace in 

your heart. Happy New Year! 

Till the next time, Vee 
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Our November PPBA Dinner Meeting will be on Wednesday, January 18, 2023, at 
Messiah Lutheran Church. 

 6:00 PM – social hour 
 6:30 PM – dinner by Libardo’s Catering 
 7:00 PM – business meeting and guest speaker Theresa Morris 

Reservations are required so we can provide an accurate count to our caterer.  
Make your reservation at https://ppba.wildapricot.org or email ppbaonline@gmail.com 
and let us know that you are coming.  
 

If you know a potential member or someone interested in becoming a member, please 
invite them. The best way to grow our association is through personal contact.  
 
Members and potential members attending for their 1st time are free. Dinner fee for 
guests and Honorary Members is $12. 

Hope to see you there! 
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Your Business Card can be added 

here. Email it to Jennifer @ harpistjen@yahoo.com 

 



 
 

 


